
 

 
 

                            Welcome to 

 Week 2    
 Dear Parents and Caregivers 

 

Welcome back  
Welcome back everyone. We trust that you had a restful 

break, and are ready for another fun filled term of learning 

here at Pally PS. It has been wonderful to welcome parents 

back onto the school grounds for drop off and pick up, and we 

really appreciate the efforts people are making to ensure we 

comply with Covid-19 advice. 

 

 

COVID-19 Update  
Most of our COVID-19 settings have remained the same as those that were in place for 

Term 1. On 20 April 2022 an announcement was made to ease the ‘close contact’ isolation 

requirements. There are specific requirements in place regarding close or household 

contacts attending school. Please access the information on the DoE site for the full advice 

for families. Please go to https:// education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for families. 

 

Athletics Carnival 
Our students have begun training for the athletics carnival last week. The Athletics Carnival 

will be held next term on Tuesday 14th June. 
 

NAPLAN  
NAPLAN begins next week for our students in Years 3 and 5. NAPLAN assesses literacy and 

numeracy skills that students are learning through their regular school curriculum. The 

assessment provides parents and schools with an understanding of how individual students 

are performing at the time of the tests. NAPLAN is just one aspect of a school’s assessment 

and reporting process. It does not replace ongoing assessments made by teachers about 

students’ progress. 
 

Mother’s Day 
Happy Mother’s Day to all our mums, stepmums, carers and Grandmas. We hope you have a 

lovely day on Sunday with family. We hope you enjoyed your Mother’s Day morning tea last 

Friday. 

Sharyn Pidgeon | Principal 
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Calendar 2022 
   

 MAY 
Term 2 Sport- PCYC - Athletic       
Training   
 Week 2 & 4 Kids  
 Creating Space, Yoga & Dance 

   Week 3 NAPLAN 
    Wed 18th Grip Leadership 

 Thurs 19th- Fri 20th Dubbo  
 Zoo Excursion  
Thurs 26th BAMM Visit 

JUNE 
Mon 13th Public Holiday 
Tues 14th Combined Schools 
Athletics Carnival 

  JULY 

Sat 16th Pally P & C –  
Fireworks & Camp Oven  
Cook Off Fundraiser 
 
  



ANZAC Day Dawn Service 

Pallamallawa Public School students were invited by the Pallamallawa War Memorial Hall 

Committee to participate in the ANZAC Day Dawn Service. The students read the story of 

Simpson and his Donkey. Pally students joined with other local students and sang the 

National Anthem with Nicola Long. Well Done to you all! 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day Morning Tea 

WOW, what an Awesome morning we had for our Mother’s Day Morning Tea. A Big thank you 

to all who came along to support our event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dubbo Excursion 

The school has sent home this week Invoices for the Dubbo Zoo. Final payments are due on 

Friday 13th April. Medical and dietary notes are due back. We have to submit final numbers 

and information by this Friday.  

 



P & C Meeting 

There will be a P & C Meeting Monday 9th May at 3.30pm in school grounds. 

 

Moree on a Plate 

A community festival that features the best food, wine, culture and entertainment the 

region has to offer. Saturday 7th May from 10am to 4pm. $2 Entry fee at Moree Secondary 

College (Albert Street),  

 

BAMM- May Sunday Fun Day 

Enjoy an exciting variety of free art activities for the whole family and explore 

ARTEXPRESS, an annual exhibition featuring a selection of outstanding student artworks 

developed for the HSC. The event will feature live music performed by Jacqualyn Drenkhahn. 

This Sunday 8th Mat from 10am to 1pm, at BAMM (25 Frome Street, Moree). FREE event. 

 

Moree Mobile Library Visit 

The Moree Mobile library will be parked outside the front of the 

school grounds on Monday 16th May from 11.30am to 12.30pm. 

The mobile library and customer service facility will give the 

community greater access to book collection, printing and Wi-Fi 

services as well as the ability to make payments like water, rates 

and animal registrations and any queries about council related 

issues. So, pop on down and see Tian and utilise this wonderful service. 
 

 

 

 

Pally and Gravo Combined Schools  

Athletics Carnival Tuesday 14th June.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

JOSS  

Facility Management Group is constantly looking for 

permanent/casual and temporary employees. If you are 

interested in employment, please email the contact listed. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing all mother’s, a very 

happy and restful Mother’s Day 

this Sunday. We hope you are 

spoilt by your loved ones. 
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